

The Waupoos Foundation

January 4, 2017

Lift Jesus Higher PO Box 7111 Ottawa, ON K1L 8E2

Dear members of the Lift Jesus Higher community,

On behalf of The Waupoos Foundation, I would like to express our sincere appreciation for your generous monthly donations. Your ongoing support of our work makes such a difference to us as we continue our mission to help those less fortunate families in our Ottawa community!

Our Christmas and New Year's vacations have just wrapped up and are always wonderful events for the visiting families. For some of these families, there would have been no Christmas to celebrate without Waupoos.

This summer we welcomed nearly thirty brand new families to the Farm for vacation. The Farm was alive with the sounds of children's laughter and with the hot weather, the pool was one of their favourite places to be! Together with our summer students, we worked to provide these families with a positive and fun environment. Parents commented on how nice it was to see their children playing safely outside. Children were thrilled to toast their first marshmallow at the campfire, ride a bike and visit the animals!

A visit to Waupoos Farm is much more than just a vacation. It's about hope for the future. Children and parents make friends, create happy memories, and deepen bonds both within their own families and with others. It is a blessing to share Christ's message of peace and love with them. Those of us who live and work at Waupoos have the opportunity to witness the difference it makes for these families.

Thank you again for choosing to support Waupoos with your generous donations this year. We would welcome the opportunity to provide you with a tour of the Farm if you would like to visit. You would of course, also be most welcome to join us for any of our Open House events throughout the year. Check our website or contact me to arrange a visit.

Wishing you a happy and healthy new year.

Blessings,

Cathy Philpott Administrator

The Waupoos Foundation